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June 1, 2024 
 
 
 

Route 217 North Water Service Extension Project 
 
 

 Highridge Water Authority is planning to begin construction the week of June 10, 2024 of 
a long awaited water service expansion to forty customers in Burrell Township along Route 217. 
Homes on Lear Road, Pleasant Valley Road, Daisy Street, and Violet Street are included in the 
project. 
 
 The $1.2 million project was made possible with the financial assistance of Burrell 
Township and the Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic Development. CLICK 
HERE for information regarding service line specifications, fees, Authority procedures, and 
available contractors. Once construction has been completed and the line is ready for the 
delivery of water, you will receive a ninety-day connection notice. A construction completion 
date of October 15, 2024 is expected, barring unforeseen circumstances.  
 
 Finally, the connection fee is $2,100 per tap for a residential unit. Consider and decide 
where along your property frontage you wish your tap to be located. An employee will contact 
you during construction to discuss this location or you can place a stake in the approximate 
spot. Contact us with further questions. Welcome to Highridge Water Authority!   


